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September 27, 1974

Dear Trude:

Thank you for the advance copy of McCalls
Magazine you sent to the President. He is grateful
to see your article on Mrs. Ford. Unfortunately, he
is extremely busy these days and will not be able to
chat with you on your next article about Susan., I
suggest you see Mrs. Ford's staff in the East Wing,
who should be able to help you with this.

Thanks again for your continued interest.

Sincerely,

Ron Nessen
Press Secretary
to the President

Ms. Trude B, Feldman
Coastline Publications

White House Press Room
Washiagton, D.C.
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